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Date:  November 7, 2022 

To:   Board of Directors 

From:  Tony Constantouros, Interim General Manager   

Subject:  KCC Contract Discussion 

 

Recommendation: 
Discuss status and extension of contract. 
 
Background:  
In January of 2017, the District and KCC entered into an agreement for the KCC to provide 
recreational services to the Kensington community on District-owned property. The District Board 
decided to terminate the current contract and negotiate a new one at its meeting of April 14, 2022. 
The contract has been previously extended, and a new extension will now expire on November 18, 2022. 
 
Overview: 
The Board can discuss the status of the draft contract and whether to consider an additional 
extension. A new Board will be seated at the next Board Meeting on December 8, 2022. This item 
was placed on the agenda to allow the Board to express any viewpoints or directions related to the 
negotiations. 
 
Fiscal Impact: 
None 
 
Exhibit (s) 
None 


